
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

Re: Tennis Court Resurfacing Project Bid Tabulation 

City staff solicited bids for the resurfacing of the tennis courts in the City Park. Three bids were 
submitted. Gunner Energy Corp. dba General Acrylics of Mt. Vernon, Illinois was the apparent low 
bidder with a bid of $39,985.00. Staff has begun the evaluation process, in the hopes of recommending 
the awarding of a contract at the Monday, May 20 Board of Aldermen meeting. 


